
  

 

                        Welcome to  

   Leamington United Mennonite Church                                              

 May 15, 2022        

Speaker - Tom Neufeld   
Worship Leaders -  Marlene Schmidtgall, Kevin Greenwood 

Words of Welcome  
Gathering Song - Heart with Loving Heart United - 813 VT 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer of Invocation  
 
Song of Praise - Holy Lord  
 
Children’s Sunday School  
Song - Will you Come and Follow Me  540 VT 
 
Scripture Reading- Micah 6:6-8, Isaiah 58:10,               

Luke 10:5-11  
 
Witness Stand -  Mission Hub 
 
Giving our Gifts  
Church Family Happenings  
 
Prayer Song - Calm me Lord 680VT 
Prayers of the People  
Prayer Song - Calm me Lord 680VT 
 
Sermon - I Hear You Knocking... 
 
Song of Response - Christ has no Body Here but Ours  

(Kindness) - VT 568 
Sending Prayer  
Benediction -  May the Peace of the Lord Christ go with 

You  

 

He has shown 

you, O mortal, 

what is good. 

    And what does 

the Lord require 

of you? 

    To act justly  

and to 

 love mercy 

    and to walk 

humbly 

 with your God.  

Micah 6:8  



  

 

 

 Rejoice 

To subscribe to the Rejoice Devotional Readings      
beginning  September 2022,  

contact the Church Office by June 1, 2022, cost is 
$49.75 (includes taxes) for an annual subscription. 

It is with heavy hearts that we convey this latest funeral announcement,     

having lost sister Molly and now a sister in law Margaret Kroeker Willms        

Sonnenberg in the last month. We thank God for these two women of faith 

who were a blessing to many.  Margaret had many cousins in this area who 

will mourn her passing as well.  Harry & Elsa Willms, Frieda Woelk. 

To see who our Mission Partners are, check out the LUMC Website Mission 
Hub puzzle and follow the links. 
 
On Sunday, May 15 from 2-4 pm the Refugee Committee will be hosting a 
Baby Shower Open House at LUMC for Lady Amaya (Morales) as she       
prepares to welcome the birth of her first baby.  It’s a BOY!! Please stop by 
to enjoy some refreshments and help us shower this family with some 
LUMC love!  
 
Note: If gifting clothing – larger sizes only please.  Several newborn outfits 
have already been received. 

• May 15  Catechism 
• May 18  Church Council 
• May 20  Mission Hub 
• May 29  Testimony Sunday 
• June 6  Baptism 

Voices Together Songbook 
          Limited number available 
  For use if you can’t see the music      
               on the screens 
   Please return at end of service 



  

 

 

  This week in the Sunday School wing, we will be learning the story of Job! All 
children age 3 - Gr. 8 are welcome to join us in either our primary class       
(Age 3 - Gr. 1), intermediate class (Gr. 2 - 5), or our Jr. Youth class (Gr. 6 –8)!   
We hope to see you there!  
 
Vacation Bible School:  
Calling all surfer dudes and dudettes!  
 
Would you like to spend a whole week this summer at a huge BEACH PARTY 
complete with surfing lessons, great beach music, beachcombing adventures, 
and so much more?  
 
Sign up for our Vacation Bible School (happening July 11th-15th) and you will 
be promised an incredible week of fun in the Son as we surf through the    
Scriptures and develop new Beach Be-Attitudes! To register your surfer,           
e-mail sundayschool@lumc.ca  
 
Looking to get involved or help out?  
There are four ways you can get involved!  
• volunteer for one of our positions (group leaders, activity leaders, actors, 

etc.) 
• collect empty tissue boxes and paper towel rolls for our craft station  
• provide a financial donation to help make VBS possible 
• let us borrow some beach-themed items to help us transform the church 

building into the Beach Party set!  
To get involved in any of these ways, just email sundayschool@lumc.ca 
 
Monday, May 16th (7:00pm-9:00pm): Sr. Youth Floor Hockey (at LUMC) 
- Join us for a night of floor hockey! In our group devotional time, we will be 
learning a new Bible study strategy!  
 
Thursday, May 19th (6:30pm-8:00pm): Jr. Youth Twin Night (at LUMC)  
- Dress up with a friend and join us for a night of partner-style games! In our 
group devotional time we will be continuing our video series on the life of  
Jesus and the Early Church with a reflection on the baptism of Jesus! Please 
remember to RSVP for this event!  
 
If you are interested in learning more about what the youth are up to, visit our 
LUMC youth website: www.lumc-youth.weebly.com 

mailto:sundayschool@lumc.ca
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 Leamington United Mennonite Church 
78 Oak Street East 

Leamington, ON  N8H 2C6 
www.lumc.ca 

 

Phone:  519-326-2727 

office@lumc.ca 
 

 

Int. Adm. Assistant Edgar Brown x1  
    Home:  519-326-0257   ed@lumc.ca 

 
 

Pastor David Dyck x2  
Home:  226-346-6774 
pastordavid@lumc.ca 

 
 

Pastor Mike Williamson x3 
Cell:  519-890-4291 

pastormike@lumc.ca 
 

Sunday School 
sundayschool@lumc.ca 

 
Children & Youth Ministry Coordinator 

Mykayla Tiessen x8 
Phone: 519-326-2727 mykayla@lumc.ca  

 
 

Custodian Esther Dyck x5 
custodian@lumc.ca 

 
 

Office Admin Marlene Schmidtgall x0 
office@lumc.ca 

 

Church Council Chair  
Ken Tiessen    councilchair@lumc.ca 

  

Covid Committee 
Rick & Cheryl Taggart:  519-322-6965 

 
 

 

Library - lumclibrary@mdirect.net 

Sunday - Isaiah 12 
 

Monday - Revelation 21: 22-22:5 

Tuesday - Psalm 67 

Wednesday - John 14: 15-31 

Thursday - Acts 15: 1-21 

Friday - Acts 15: 22-41 

Saturday - Acts 16: 1-15 

 
Prayer for the Week from                            

Stanley Hauerwas 
 
• As the high days of Lent and Easter pass, 

and we settle into the long season of   
routine – let us pray to the God who is 
with and for us in the daily and ordinary 
fabric of our lives. 

 

• Thank You, God, for giving us ordinary 
lives.  

 

• We love the joy that comes from       
routine. The time you give us to eat 
breakfast, to come to class, to study, to 
go to work is wonderful.  

 

• Help us not to forget the terror that  
surrounds us as well as dwells within the 
routine.  

 

• I eat my bagel while some not far from 
me starve. I think I would have it       
otherwise, but I do not know how to 
have it otherwise. And in my              
helplessness I willfully forget the      
starving so I can enjoy my bagel.  

 

• Help us remember. Help us know how to 
share so that the nourishing routines of 
your kingdom may be known to all. 
Amen    

 
 
• This week give thanks for joys of life 

here in Leamington and all that we have 
been blessed with. 

 
• Pray for God to speak into your routines 

and open your hearts up to a world that 
is in need of the nourishing routines of 
God’s kingdom. 
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